
The Max City Council met Monday, September 12, 2016, at 7pm.  Mayor Joel Hauf and Council members Dick Gray, Jon 
Hauf, Randy Swanson and Nathan Schneider were all present. Visitors included Richard Gullickson; Kathy Huettl; Alyssa 
Adam, BHG; Steve Eberle & Nathan Amick, Ackerman Estvold; Keith Wenger, Maintenance, Gary Schell, Gary St. Louis  
 
Meeting called to order.   
 
Jon Hauf moved to approve and dispense with reading minutes from previous meetings; Gray, all voting aye, MC. 
 
Huettl of P&Z stated no mtg last month. Huettl stated she will get together some Q&A for the website and the newest 
forms.  
 
Council tabled city property discussion and truck ordinance. Klemetsrud noted to the council that Bremer bank will be 
closing October 28

th
. Discussion was held about switching depository but decision was tabled for next meeting. Garrison 

State Bank is looking to purchase the Bremer building and add a location in Max pending state approval. Financial 
Software will be put on hold until after bank decision has been made.  
 
Eberle & Amick discussed the elevation of the sewer & Lagoon and possible discharge of lagoon. Keith will be in contact 
with NDRWSA. Amick gave the Council a demo on GIS mapping and discussed costs. No decision was made at this time.  
 
Council discussed maintenance items: Gutter brush was fixed and under warranty; a1 Evans coming to clean out sewers, 
storm sewers & a few culverts; Banners to be taken down, small lift to be rented;  sewer flushing after a1 Evans comes 
out. 
 
No court report or financial report given. Council reviewed delinquent water accounts. It was mentioned that assessments 
will be made to the owners properties can be done for renters with unpaid bills. 
 
Open Discussion: Trees to be cut by OSLC; Last tote at landfill full of appliances; landfill somewhat filling up; Contact 
John McElwain about landfill; Sundree Gravel to be contact about crushed asphalt; Holes on main street to be fixed by 
Kathy Huettl; Economy homes would like to use the drop box for rental payments once bank closes. 
 
The next regular council meeting will be held on Monday, October 3, 2016 at 7:00 pm. Jon Hauf moved to adjourn 
meeting, Swanson second, meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 


